
I am a dairy farmer from Albion Park on the NSW south coast. I am writing to you to
express my disbelief at the current milk price discounting that is happening between
Coles and Woolworths.I urge you to do something to stop this insanity and try and
protect us dairy farmers as we are going to be the ultimate losers. When milk contracts
with the supermarkets come up for renewal, the milk processors who we supply, will
ultimately cut the price we receive to win the contract with Coles and Woolworths.


